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Dear Parents:
Your child has expressed interest in participating in History Day this school year. History Day is an academic competition that helps students develop critical thinking, problem solving, research, and communication skills. Students will bring history to life through their choice of creative projects.
Your child should spend some time considering the type of project he or she would would like to complete and what area of history he/she would like to study. Once your student has an idea, or has narrowed it down to a few ideas, please have him/her complete the commitment form and return it prior to Winter Break. After Winter Break, we will begin our work on the student’s projects.
Students that participate will have the ability to work during lunch periods on their projects, but they will also need to work on it at home. Students may choose to create an individual project or a group project. Please help your student decide which option will work best for your family and your schedule.
Thank you for your support for this amazing program! If you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact me at the information below.
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Jen Addis
j.addis@comcast.net
260-0818 (call or text)
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